
 

Do you love to listen to music? Do you love to sing in the car? 

Well why not think about joining Choir?! 

The members of the THS Choirs and I would like to extend a personal 

invitation to you to become a member of Troy High Choir. 

The classes are open to students of all musical levels and abilities. 

 

Members of the Choir enjoy many great times together- Making new 

friends, performing concerts, participating in choral festivals, trips, clinics 

and workshops. 

In past years the Troy High Choirs have taken trips to perform in Nashville, 

New Orleans, Chicago, Cleveland, New York, and Toronto. This year we will 

again be traveling to Chicago! 

 

Being a member of a Troy high Choir is a great way to get involved.  

Remember no prior experience is necessary just a love of music and 

singing. 

 

If you would like more information, please contact Mrs. Covian at 

acovian@troy.k12.mi.us 

We hope to see you next year! 
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